
Dear House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources members,

As a resident of Mosier, Oregon I am urging you to support HB 2728 to end coyote killing contests.  We rely on coyotes to help from 
being overrun with rodents.  These contests are cruel, inhumane and serve no purpose.  

Please vote yes on HB 2728.

Thank you,

Sheila Dooley


